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PASTOR’S CORNER
“We All Fall Down”

Dear Friends:

Lent begins this year with Ash Wednesday on the First of March. You will probably be receiving this newsletter after that date and we will have already had the Ash Wednesday service with Holy Communion and the Imposition of Ashes on foreheads. Our practice of placing ashes on a person's forehead on Ash Wednesday reminds me of an activity many of us did when we were young children. "Ring around the rosie, pocket full of posies; ashes, ashes; we all fall down!" Do you remember? You hold hands, walk in a circle, "fall down," and laugh. Some people speculate this rhyme refers to the Black Death, the fourteenth-century plague that killed roughly a third of the European population. A circular red rash, a "rosie," appeared on many of the plague victims; carrying flowers masked the death's stench and was thought to protect from infection, and people fell victim all around. Those thoughts take some fun out of the game, don't they?

Since this rhyme probably originated in the nineteenth century, it may not refer to the plague. But it does refer to us. We "all fall down," and the reality of death can take the fun out of life. However, on Ash Wednesday we're reminded that the priests mentioned in the Old Testament continually burnt sacrifices and sprinkled ashes for sins. This 


[image: image4.bmp]Church Office Hours: 9:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. - Tuesdays and Thursdays.  Please call and leave a message at all other times.  Phone messages are checked daily.
Sunday Worship: 10:30 a.m. Traditional Service

(Holy Communion on first and third Sundays)

Bible Study: 10:30 a.m. Wednesdays – Fellowship Hall

Outreach Visitation: 2:00 p.m. the 4th Tuesday of the Month – Conference Room

Council Meeting: 2:30 p.m. the 4th Thursday of the Month – Conference Room

Respite Care: 9:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. Monday, Tuesdays and Thursdays
Church Staff

Pastor: Gilbert Moore

Food Donations: Mickey Costello, Carl and Jessica Keene

Secretary: Margo Geesing

(Tuesday and Thursday mornings)

Organist: Sharon Heck
speaks of our need to believe and trust in God’s promises.  Our baptism continues with that same journey of trust and we profess our belief and trust in God in our creed.


The third Sunday of Lent we find Moses wandering in the desert with the Israelites.  They are tired, thirsty, and trying to “test” God.  Moses finally is told by God to strike a rock for water.  The Israelites realize that God is with them; not far away nor has he abandoned them.  Jesus declares himself the water of life to the Samaritan woman at the well.  We need to drink from this water so that we may become “…a spring of water welling up to eternal life.” (Jn. 4:14).  We are baptized by water (one of the most destructive things on earth and one of the most necessary) into the life, death, and resurrection of the Christ.


The fourth Sunday of Lent we hear the story of Samuel finding David to be anointed King.  David was the youngest son.  He was a shepherd.  In the Gospel of John Jesus also anoints the man born blind, only with spit and dirt, and declares himself the light of the world.  God uses the ordinary to do extraordinary things.  We too were anointed at baptism as Priest, Prophet, and King to do extraordinary things in our ordinary lives.  We also received a candle and were told to keep the flame of faith alive in our hearts; to be light to the world.

The fifth Sunday of Lent we hear from the Prophet Ezekiel.  Ezekiel has a vision of a valley of dry bones that is a promise the nation of Israel that they will live again in their land through God’s life giving Spirit.  In John’s Gospel lesson we hear about the resurrection of Lazarus.  Both are reminders that we were given new life in Baptism.  We put on Christ.  We symbolize this in the clothing in white garments.  It is the fact that each of us received the Spirit to dwell within us at Baptism.  We have a soul: the breath of God within.  This, more than anything, gives each of us inherent dignity – this we need to recognize in each person we meet.

This Lent, walk through Baptism again and renew your own commitment to living the life God has called you to in faith and dignity.

foreshadowed the sacrifice of the perfect Lamb, who would permanently solve the problem of death by His death and resurrection from the dead.


Modern medicine has conquered the bubonic plague. Christ's death conquers the greater plague, the plague of death we all face. This is what Lent reminds us and so we look forward to the joy that comes with our Easter celebration and the Festival of the Resurrection.

Blessings in Christ,

[image: image5.emf]


PS:  Be sure to read Margo's worship article at the end of this newsletter. It gives you a great summary of our Lenten Sundays. . . . And Michele will be with us again providing our soup, etc. for our Lenten Soup Supper Devotions.

Emergency Pastoral Care: Whenever you are in need of emergency pastoral care give Pastor Gil a phone call (562) 430-7999. Cedric Elmer and Margo Geesing (our secretary) also know how to reach Pastor Gil.

Message from Our President …

Dear Members and Friends:


On Thursday, January 26th, Redeemer Church Council met for the first time in the New Year and elected the officers. As a result, I was re-elected President along with Mickey Costello, Vice-President and Margaret Deaton, Treasurer. Kay Pushman volunteered to serve as secretary pro temp until our next meeting on February 23rd when we can complete the process of electing officers. 

Others elected or re-elected include Kay Pushman – Finance and Outreach Committee, Mickey Costello and Terry Durham – Property/Maintenance Committee. Members of the council include Dena Anderson, Jerry Brady, Lottie Dolby, Debbie Hugdahl, Glenn Massingill, Maria Swift, and Juanita Townsend. Barbara Schuyler consented to remain chairperson of the Fellowship Committee.

All are welcome to attend the council meetings that are held the fourth Thursday of each month in the church conference room at 2:30 P.M. 

Reflections on WORSHIP

and DISCIPLESHIP by Margo Geesing
 “Lent – Cycle A: The Best Year”

It’s Lent again!  It was a long time coming this year, but Lent is finally here!  I love Lent.  Really.  I love the lessons (especially cycle A), I love the solemnity, I love the hymns, I love the fact that there’s not a lot of hoopla surrounding it, I love the encouragement to give and do more, I love that people pray more, I love the disciplines, most especially I love that it’s a time to slow down and reflect.  This month we are going to look at the connection of the first lesson (Old Testament) with the Gospel lesson and the connection to Baptism, our first call to discipleship and Christianity.  As you enter the Sanctuary this Lenten season, first look straight ahead as you walk in.  What is it that you see in front of you?  That is the baptismal font – where our lives were changed forever in Baptism; just as our lives should be changed forever each Lent.  Take a moment to reconnect with your Baptism before being seated.

The first Sunday of Lent we begin with a lesson from Genesis 2:15-17; 3:1-7 which addresses the temptation of the first human creation.  The Gospel lesson from Matthew 4:1-11 is the temptation of Jesus in the desert.  Humanity did not resist temptation and were sent out of the presence of God.  Jesus, on the other hand, gave us the example of rejecting temptation.  At baptism we (or our parents) are again asked to reject the same temptations that both our first parents failed to and Jesus did: Do you reject Satan? And all his works? And all his empty promises?  We are reminded during Lent that this is an ongoing need in our lives.


The second Sunday of Lent we hear in Genesis 12:1-4 the call of Abram and Sarai to leave their land, and the promise of God to give them a new land and new descendants.  In the Gospel of John 3:1-17 we have Nicodemus coming to Jesus.  Jesus explains the need for new birth in water and Spirit.  Jesus 
DISASTER RELIEF

Gifts designated to a specific response will be used in full -- 100 percent -- to help disaster survivors clean-up, rebuild and recover.  Donations given “Where Needed Most” help to respond immediately and effectively where it is needed most. If you give cash or check, on offering envelope write “Disaster Relief” If you give by check make it out to Redeemer Lutheran Church and placing it in the offering plate.  Or if you wish you can send a check directly to: ELCA Disaster Response 39330 Treasury Center; Chicago, IL 60694-9300.  Or donate online at: http://www.elca.org/Our-Faith-In-Action/Responding-to-the-World/Disaster-Response.aspx
[image: image6.png]


CAMPBELL SOUP LABELS

Thank you to those who have been turning in your labels!

As an ongoing service project we are collecting Campbell Soup Labels to be sent to the Solheim Home in Los Angeles, CA.  They will send them to the Navajo Indians in Arizona.  The labels are used in many ways to get needed items.  The program now only requires the UPC Bar Code Label.  A marked canister is in the Entryway.

BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION
Thank you to those who have been turning in your Education Labels!
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Box Tops go directly to the Navajo Mission.  They can be found on more than a 100 different General Mills products.  They do have an expiration date, so be sure to turn them in with time to send them to the Mission!  These labels generate points that turn into dollars!
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CONTINUING FUNDRAISER AND ENVIRONMENTAL CARE

Thank you to those who have been turning in your used ink cartridges!

We have an ongoing collection of used ink cartridges and cell phones.  Please bring them with you when you come to church and place them in the box in the Conference Room!



Our Congregational Meeting was held on Sunday, February 12 at which time the collected reports for 2016 were distributed and presented. A motion was approved to allow the council to elect the member or members that will represent Redeemer at the Pacifica Synod Assembly on May 11 through 13, 2017 at the Town and Country Hotel in San Diego. Rev. Lynda Elmer reviewed the highlights of the Bible studies during 2016 and invited others to join. New members of the 2017 council were introduced and the members of the volunteer cleaning crew who have severed for several years were recognized. The 2017 budget included funding for contracted professionals to take over their work.

As we enter the New Year, we continue to serve God in so many different ways at Redeemer Lutheran Church.

Cedric Elmer

President
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THIS MONTH

Please study the following at home to prepare for Sunday Worship:
Lessons for the Ash Wednesday 
through Palm Sunday
Altar Guild

Carol Costello

Beverly Dinning

Lottie Dolby

Sara Gould

Sylvia Makus

Financial Team

5th:
Phyllis Mackey
Flo Nesland

Alma Zamzow

12th:
Phyllis Mackey
Flo Nesland

Alma Zamzow

19th:
Barbara Dykman
Flo Nesland

Alma Zamzow

26th:
Leslie Arrington
Phyllis Mackey

Alma Zamzow
Acolyte

Sylvia Makus
Communion Assistant
Jerry Brady

Greeters

Chuck Wright
Sandra Wright
Reader

Flo Nesland
Prayer Leader

Beverly Anderson
Ushers
Robin Canning
Gail Henderson

Carmen Leslie

Maria Swift
Choir
Beverly Anderson

Charles Cullimore

Joan Cullimore

Lynda Elmer

John Graber

Debbie Hugdahl

Julia Langevin

Sara Lee

Nancy Luebben

Chris Moore

Kay Pushman

Violet Quist

Shirley Reimers


March 1, 2017 – Ash Wednesday
Joel 2:1-2, 12-17

Isaiah 58:1-12 (Alternate)

Psalm 51:1-17

2 Corinthians 5:20—6:10

Matthew 6:1-6, 16-21

March 5, 2017 – First Sunday in Lent
Genesis 2:15-17; 3:1-7

Psalm 32

Romans 5:12-19

Matthew 4:1-11

March 12, 2017 – Second Sunday in Lent
Genesis 12:1-4

Psalm 121

Romans 4:1-5, 13-17

John 3:1-17

March 19, 2017 – Third Sunday in Lent
Exodus 17:1-7

Psalm 95

Romans 5:1-11

John 4:5-42

March 26, 2017 – Fourth Sunday in Lent
1 Samuel 16:1-13

Psalm 23

Ephesians 5:8-14

John 9:1-41

April 2, 2017 – Fifth Sunday in Lent
Ezekiel 37:1-14

Psalm 130

Romans 8:6-11

John 11:1-45

April 9, 2017 – Sunday of the Passion / Palm Sunday
Processional: Matthew 21:1-11

Isaiah 50:4-9

Psalm 31:9-16

Philippians 2:5-11

Matthew 26:14—27:66

Matthew 27:11-54 (Alternate)
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Altar Flowers for March
March 5th:

Kathy Aldstadt in Thanksgiving for Blessings Received.
March 12th:

Bob Schiller in Memory of My Wife, Karen, and My Brother, Gary, Both Born on March 13, 1953.
March 19th:


Cedric Elmer in Honor of Lynda’s Birthday.
March 26th:


Sandy Langdale in Memory of My Husband.
Flower Chart Directions

1. There are 2 bouquets for each Sunday.

2. Print your name and the special reason for the request on the line next to the date you would like them.

3. If there is not enough room to write your request on the chart, please leave the secretary a note in her box specifying your request.

4. The requested donation for one bouquet is $15.00; $30.00 for both.  If you wish to request both bouquets, please note that on the chart.

When putting your donation in an envelope, please note that it is for altar flowers and the date of your flowers.  Please write a separate check for flowers.  Do not include it with your regular offering.

Note from Outreach and Worship and Music Committee.  Guidelines for prayer list: We are requesting all members (and friends) to please call the church office and leave a message requesting prayer regarding any illnesses, surgeries, procedures, and treatments regarding you, church members, and family members.  Please also notify us when the prayers are no longer needed.

REMEMBER IN PRAYER
Our Members: Wendy Alfageme, Dena Anderson, Shirley Anderson, Bea Bander, Russ Cullimore, Patti Drumm, Bob Edwards, Helyn Edwards, Lucy Fitch, Don Gramly, Christine Hughes, Geri Lein, Nancy Luebben, Dody Lynch, Glen Massingill, Kathleen Nilsson, Lodi Nieto, Erich Obersteiner, Christine Osterberg, Jim Pushman, Shirley Reimers, Lillian Smith, Nina Smith, Richard Stiitz, Dolores Young, and Martha Ziegler;
And Our Family Members and Friends: John Baumler family, Rose Betancourt, Roman Bentley, Lynda Bischof, John Bishop, Sally Blevins, Julie Carlson, Rich Carlson, Paul Chen family, Caren Condon, Frank Dean, Anna Dow, Eileen Dow, Cindy Duran, Richard Eggers, Loretta Gilbert, Rachelle Gould, Margie Garceau, Paul Higgenbotham, Joey Jananian, Dolores and Gordy Jagusch, John LaMarr, Mavis Lancaster, Mary Lanza, Lisa Lindsay, John Lochiavo, David Ludwig, Jessica Mackner, George Massingill, Mary Matthews, Carol Miller, Ethan Millerick, Heidi Mitchell, Bill Montague, Kyle Nguyen, Chuck Nieto, Joe Nieto, Matthew Norlander, Victor Obersteiner, Pat O’Donnell, Ken Osborn, David Ream, Nathan Rhodes, Louise Wagner, June Welton, and Bryce Young.

We also remember those confined at home, in hospitals, or in nursing homes.  And, always pray for peace. 
[image: image12.emf]

OUR BUDGET AND EXPENSES

Income and Expense Statement

for the Month Ending

January 31, 2017

Actual
Budget
Variance

Operating Income
$11,352.00
$10,747.00
$605.00

Operating Expenses
$12,415.02
$10,747.00
($1,668.02)
Variance
($1,063.02)
$0.00
($1,063.02)
Income and Expense Statement

for the Year to
January 31, 2017

Actual
Budget
Variance

Operating Income
$11,352.00
$10,747.00
$605.00

Operating Expenses
$12,415.02
$10,747.00
($1,668.02)

Variance
($1,063.02)
$0.00
($1,063.02)
[image: image13.wmf]Offering Envelopes are available on the stand in the narthex of the church.  Take as many envelopes as you think you may need.  Please also remember your pledge.  By preparing your envelope ahead of time at home, that way you will not be caught short of your offering and can maintain your pledge.  Please put your name on the envelopes that you use.  Thank You! 

Global Mission Call ~~ 

Our next Mission Moment will be on Sunday, March 26th.
On the last Sunday of each month we take a moment to reflect on our call to serve all of God’s people.

The Outreach Team meets on the 4th Tuesday of each month in the Conference Room at 2:00 p.m. 
[image: image14.wmf]This month we will meet on

March 28th at 2:00 pm!
We can always use extra visitors!
“Whatever you do for the least of my brothers and sisters, you do for me.”

(Matthew 25:40)
We are Calling All People who like to talk, visit, go out, talk about our church, and be with people: the Outreach Team always has room for new members to join.  It is easy work but very necessary.  Many hands make light work!  Try it, you may find that this is your call from God!
Easter Lilies

[image: image15.emf]

Beautiful lily plants will adorn the Sanctuary area of our church on Easter morning.  You may reserve one or more plants to be designated in honor or memory of a loved one.  Place this form (with a SEPARATE check from your regular giving), payable to Redeemer Lutheran Church, or cash in an offering envelope and place the envelope in the offering or in the church office.  Indicate “Easter Lily” on your check and on the offering envelope.  This is due by Palm Sunday, April 9, 2017 to be included in the Easter Lily List.

Cost per plant is $8.00

Your Name: 


Number of Lilies ordered: 
  X $8.00 each  =   


[amount enclosed]

Phone Number: 


(circle one)
In Honor of
or
In Memory of

(circle one)
In Honor of
or
In Memory of

(circle one)
In Honor of
or
In Memory of

(circle one)
In Honor of
or
In Memory of
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Happy
Birthday

March Birthdays

Kathy Nilsson
March
2

Lynda Elmer
March
15

Sandra Langdale
March
15

Shirley Reimers
March
18

Edith Sessa
March
18

Bob Edwards
March
26

Lavona Moore
March
28

Phyllis Mackey
March
31

March Anniversaries

Larry and Judy Norlander
March
28
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BIBLE STUDY ~ Pastor Lynda
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In recognition of the 500th Anniversary of the Reformation this year we will study in March on Wednesdays at 10:30 a.m. in the Fellowship Hall:

March 1: Background of Martin Luther

March 8: First Half of Movie, "Luther"

March 15: Second Half of Movie, "Luther"

March 22: Bible Study on Passages Significant to Luther's Thinking

March 29: Study on the Martin Luther Seal
Join us at 10:30 A.M. in the Fellowship Hall on Wednesdays!!  Come and bring a friend!  There are always Bibles to borrow if you need one!  Come be a part of it.  There is always room at the table for more!
[image: image28.wmf]
DAYLIGHT SAVINGS ENDS


Daylight savings time ends overnight, March 11th to 12th.  It’s the Spring so, we loose an hour.  Be sure to change your clocks before bed on the 11th so you won’t be at church and hour ahead of time!  (Or, you could always join the choir for practice!).

The Meaning of the Days

Lent

Origin of the word is from the Anglo Saxon “lencten,” meaning “spring.”  Lent originated in the fourth century. Season spans 40 weekdays beginning with Ash Wednesday. Originally was a time of preparation for those who were to be baptized at the Easter Vigil (early on Easter Sunday). Today, Lent is marked as a time to prepare for the celebration of Easter. The number 40 is connected with many Biblical events, especially with the forty days Jesus spent in the wilderness preparing for His ministry by facing the temptations that could lead him to abandon his mission. 

Shrove Tuesday
“Shrove” is an old English word meaning “to repent.” This Tuesday before Ash Wednesday is also called Mardi Gras (French for Fat Tuesday). It became a time for eating up everything good in the house that medieval Christians believed was inappropriate to eat during Lent (eggs, butter, cream, meat).

Ash Wednesday

First day of Lent.
Name comes from the ancient practice of placing ashes on worshippers’ heads as a sign of humility before God.
Ashes are symbolic, since early Biblical times, of repentance of sin or of grief in mourning.
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And Lent Begins …

[image: image20.jpg]


Ash Wednesday Service, with Imposition of Ashes and Holy Communion, will be Wednesday, March 1st at 4:00 p.m.  All are invited.  Ash Wednesday marks the beginning of the Lenten Season.  Take this opportunity to begin your preparation for Easter in worship of our God.



[image: image21.wmf]
Lenten Devotions and Soup Suppers 

We will have our annual Devotions and Soup Supper on Wednesdays, 4:00 p.m. in the fellowship hall again featuring dialogues, soup supper, and singing of Lenten hymns.


March 8


March 15


March 22


March 29
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April 5


[image: image23.wmf]Our Bargain Basement, with the items members and friends donate, will be open during Sunday coffee hour in March.  Donated items can be left at anytime on the bench in the office hall. Our thanks to Judy Norlander for managing this fun project. 
CHIME CHOIR

Rehearsals of Easter hymns using our chime set began on Sunday, February 19th.  We will be blessed with their performances in March.

Spring BAZaAR
We will be having a Spring Bazaar on Wednesday, March 22 in the Fellowship Hall from 10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.  If you are interested in participating, please speak to Pastor Gil to reserve a table.  It will be featuring our Bargain Basement, Mahlon's Thailand Crafts, Pastor Gil's Photo Note Cards, Carmen's Art, and much more.  Come and see what crafts your fellow Church members have to offer.  You can make a day of it with Bible Study, stop by the Bazaar and end with our Lenten Devotions and Soup Supper!
	SUNDAY
	MONDAY
	TUESDAY
	WEDNESDAY
	THURSDAY
	FRIDAY
	SATURDAY
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	1
ASH WEDNESDAY

10:30 a.m. – Bible Class

4:00 p.m. – Ash Wednesday Imposition of Ashes and Holy Communion
	2
9:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. Office Hours

9:30 am to 3:30 pm - Respite Care
	3
	4

	5
1ST SUNDAY OF LENT

10:30 am Holy Communion Service

Coffee Fellowship
	6
9:30 am to 3:30 pm - 

Respite Care
	7
9:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. Office Hours

9:30 am to 3:30 pm - Respite Care
	8
10:30 a.m. – Bible Class

4:00 p.m. – Devotion and Soup Supper
	9
9:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. Office Hours

9:30 am to 3:30 pm - Respite Care
4:00 p.m. – SBHRC Devotions
	10

	11
DAYLIGHT SAVINGS ENDS OVERNIGHT – CLOCKS AHEAD
1 HOUR

	12
2ND SUNDAY OF LENT

10:30 am Worship Service

Food Ingathering

Coffee Fellowship
	13
9:30 am to 3:30 pm - 

Respite Care


	14
9:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. Office Hours

9:30 am to 3:30 pm - Respite Care

4:00 p.m. – Interfaith Council Meeting
NEWSLETTER ARTICLES & THOSE WHO SERVE DUE
	15
10:30 a.m. – Bible Class

4:00 p.m. – Devotion and Soup Supper


	16
9:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. Office Hours

9:30 am to 3:30 pm - Respite Care
	17
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	18

	19
3RD SUNDAY OF LENT

10:30 am Holy Communion Service

Coffee Fellowship
	20
9:30 am to 3:30 pm - 

Respite Care
	21
9:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. Office Hours

2:30 p.m. – Finance Committee Meeting

9:30 am to 3:30 pm - Respite Care 

NEWSLETTER PRINTED
	22
10:30 a.m. – Bible Class

10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. – Spring Bazaar
4:00 p.m. – Devotion and Soup Supper
	23
9:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. Office Hours

2:30 p.m. – Council Meeting

9:30 am to 3:30 pm - Respite Care
	24
	25

	26
4TH SUNDAY OF LENT

10:30 am Worship Service

Coffee Fellowship
Mission Moment

Birthdays Celebrated
	27
9:30 am to 3:30 pm - 

Respite Care


	28
9:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. Office Hours

2:00 p.m. –Outreach Visitation 

9:30 am to 3:30 pm - Respite Care
NEWSLETTER MAILED
	29
10:30 a.m. – Bible Class

4:00 p.m. – Devotion and Soup Supper
	30
9:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. Office Hours

[image: image26.wmf]9:30 am to 3:30 pm - Respite Care
	31
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Phone: (562) 598 - 8697
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